'~ CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

RO GYESTTATENENI

POLICY NO. EX.0, - 33
June 25, 2015

SUBJECT; * Policy on Non-Federally Funded Contract Fees for Architects, Engineers and
Consultants performing setvices for the Department

On May, 4 2015 the Office of Policy and Management (OPM) rescinded OPM General Letter No.
97-1, OPM is currently working, in consuftation with DOT, to establish revised guidelines
regarding the reasonableness and aliow-ability of various cost factors related to englineering
consultant services as requlred by Sectlon 13b-20m of the Connecticut General Statutes,

in the interim, the Department will utillze the following Policy on Non-Federally Fuhded

Contract Fees for Architects, Englneers and Consultants performing services for the .
- Department:

All contracts for architects, englneers and consultants shall be negotlated and awarded on {he
followlng hasis: ’

1. Burden, Fringe, Overhead and Profit — Actual but not to exceed 165% for work
utitizing a Home Office rate and 130% for work utilizing a Field Office rate.

2, Travel — Maximum is establiished per the State Travel Regulations (Managet’s
Agreement), '

Each such contract must contain appropriate language to clearly acknowledge the parameters
of this letter.
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